
NGL Grant - Employer Statement

Please complete the statement with your employer’s signature

Date

Dear Sir or Madam,

This letter is to confirm that

employed at

has the company’s support in participating in the UFI Next Generation Leadership Grant competition.
If selected, the employee will be able to attend the workshop at the European Conference in
Maastricht, The Netherlands, (14-16 June 2023) and the UFI Congress in Las Vegas, USA (1-4
November 2023) in person.
The employee is also allowed to participate in the mentorship program alongside with the NGL grant.

Yours faithfully,
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